THE NEW ZEALAND

STAMP
MONTHLY

* CHOOSING STAMPS TO SAVE

* STAMPS OF SAMOA

25¢

VOL. 1, NO. 10. JANUARY, 1969,




—— 1

NEW ZEALAND
AND
BRITISH PACIFIC ISLANDS ,

If your collecting interests cover any of the countries in this group then we can al-
most certainly be of help to you with your hobby. Amongst our services are the following:

Approval Books—We have a comprehensive range covering all the Pacific Islands
and many New Zealand issues.

Wants Lists are solicited and are given prompt and careful attention,

A New Issue Service is conducted covering all the British Pacific Islands with Mint
and/or Used stamps being supplied.

The Pacific Stamp Journal is published monthly and contains Articles, Notes, New
Issue News, Postal History News ete, relating to the countries of the group. New Zealand
Stamp Auctions: Each year we hold four Postal Auctions, all subscribers to the Pacific
Stamp Journal automatically receiving Catalogues.  The Sales (usuvally of 300-350 lots
each) contain a good range of world-wide material.

A sample copy of The Pacific Stamp Journal and full details of all our services will
gladly be sent upon receipt of a stamped and addressed envelope.

1968 PRICE LIST

The 1968 edition of our Price List of New Zealand and the British
Pacific Islands sets is now available—complete and right up-to-date
Every collector interested in the stamps of this group should have a
copy. Send 10c in stamps for your copy NOW,

JOHN J. BISHOP LTD.

P.O. Box 2782 Auckland 1.

WHEN REPLYING TO ADVERTISEMENTS SAY YOU SAW IT IN THE NZSM.















































































































Ask your Stamp Dealer for all the latest news from

The Crown Agents Stamp Bureau

PAPUA & NEW GUINEA

3rd and Final Installment of New Definitive Issue.
Release Date 29th January, 1969.

FLJI

20th  Anniversary of W.H.O.
Release Date 9th December, 1968.









